
1962 No. 6

The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the Ambassador of the
United States of America to Canada.

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

No. 15

The Secretary of State for External Affairs presents his compliments
the Ambassador of the United States of America and has the honour to ré
to the Ambassador's Note No. 141 of December 22, 1961 containing a req;
for a further extension of permission to use the Haines Cut-off Road in
Yukon for the winter maintenance of the Haines-Fairbanks pipeline.

OTTAWA
January 26, 1962.


